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The WFWPI UN Office in Geneva is now taking applications for a short-term Human Rights Internship. 

This Internship ranges for a 2-month period from mid-September until the end of November 2022. 

 

Interns shall be working in the field of Research, advocacy, global communications and UN affairs 

throughout the period of their internship  The internship is unpaid and is 100% remote. 

 

To apply for the internship send your motivational letter along with your CV to s.lekha@ wfwp,org by 

September 5, 2022. 

 


